
Agenda Item #: 

 

Staff Report   
City of Manhattan Beach 

  
 

TO:  Honorable Mayor Fahey and Members of the City Council 
 
THROUGH: Geoff Dolan, City Manager 
 
FROM: Neil Miller, Director of Public Works 
  Dana Greenwood, City Engineer 
  Michael Guerrero, Sr. Civil Engineer 
 
DATE: March 15, 2005 
 
SUBJECT: Update by Southern California Edison and Verizon on the Status of Utility 

Undergrounding Districts 2004-1, 2004-3 and 2004-5 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends that the City Council receive and file this report. 
 
FISCAL IMPLICATION: 
This report is informational only. 
 
BACKGROUND: 
Since the last status report from Southern California Edison and Verizon on February 15, 2005, the 
City Council Sub-committee on Utility Undergrounding (Ward and Fahey) has met to discuss the 
latest status of the utility undergrounding districts.  Tonight, representatives from both companies 
are here to give the City Council an update of the projects. 


